
From: Michal Tuszynski
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Vote YES - Ordinance 230613 and Resolution 230618
Date: Saturday, July 29, 2023 9:10:35 AM

Dear Members of the City Council,

I wanted to reach out in support of the ordinance being proposed to add further bike lanes in
Kansas City. The safety and further development of our city is very important and we should
always be investing into our public infrastructure. For decades cities all over America have
been investing in the automobile, which has caused a lot of destruction. To undo the damage it
would be best if we created a more human friendly environment so that citizens are
comfortable to enjoy our public spaces. Please vote in support of Ordinance 230613 and
Resolution 230618.

Regards, 
Michal Tuszynski 
600 E 8th St
Kansas City, MO 64106
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